As a person who lives in the Spring Harbor Neighborhood, I wish to give my
disapproval of the plans being submitted by Krupp Contractors. The area being
considered is over our drinking water well and the area does have toxics that are
and will be leaking into this vital water system.

The buildings proposed do not blend with the neighborhood and we are losing green
space.

These plans do not do justice to the Erdman name, which is based on sustainable
development practices and the importance of green spaces, conserving our pristine
and irreplaceable natural resources.

Thank you for your time in reading my email and considering the importance of our
neighborhood.

Respectfully,

Dian L. Phelan

Dave N. Mandehr

Melissa C. McDowell

5421 Dahlen Drive

Madison, WI 53705

608-238-9142

kassial@att.net




